
 

 
 

Goucher Poll to Release New Results September 18 and 19 

 

Topics include Gov. Hogan approval, 2018 general election matchups, and opinions toward health care and 

taxes. 
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BALTIMORE—The Goucher Poll, which surveys Maryland residents and voters, will release the results from 

its most recent poll on September 18 and 19 at 12:01 a.m. on each day. Results by registered voter status and 

other key demographics will be included.  

 

Tuesday, September 18 (12:01 a.m.)  

 Approval ratings of Gov. Larry Hogan and President Donald Trump 

 Gov. Hogan’s ideology and his distance from President Trump 

 Direction of state 

 Personal financial situation 

 Statewide minimum wage 

 Legalizing recreational marijuana 

 Medicare for All and the Affordable Care Act 

 Taxes 

 

Wednesday, September 19 (12:01 a.m.)  

 General election matchups for governor, attorney general, and U.S. Senate 

 Most important issue in gubernatorial race 

 Confidence in gubernatorial candidates to handle education, health care, and economic development 

 Effect of gubernatorial endorsements/support on down-ballot candidates 

 

Mileah Kromer, the director of the Sarah T. Hughes Field Politics Center, will be available for comment. She 

can be reached directly at mileah.kromer@goucher.edu. 
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About the Goucher Poll 

The Goucher Poll is conducted under the auspices of the Sarah T. Hughes Field Politics Center at Goucher 

College. Directed by Mileah Kromer, the Goucher Poll conducts surveys on public policy, economic, and social 

issues in Maryland. Goucher College supports the Goucher Poll as part of its mission to instill in its students a 

sense of community where discourse is valued and practiced. The Goucher Poll is fully funded by the Sarah T. 

Hughes Field Politics Center endowment and does not take additional funding from outside sources. The 

Goucher Poll seeks to improve public discourse in the state by providing neutral, nonbiased, and independent 

information on citizen perceptions and opinions. The data collected by the Goucher Poll are used to support 

faculty and student research. The Sarah T. Hughes Field Politics Center is a member of the Association of 

Academic Survey Research Organizations and the American Association for Public Opinion Research 

Transparency Initiative.  

 

Previous surveys can be found at www.goucher.edu/poll  
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